Kindergarten Note – December 9, 2014
We have lots going on this week and a couple of notes for you:


· Please make sure that all student wear sock that cover their ankles!  We cannot have “no show” socks at school.

· We are practicing for Wednesday’s Advent Survey which will be held at 10am and 7 pm.  Your child’s attendance is mandatory. They will be sitting in the front pews with their classmates.  After the evening service there will be refreshments---Please bring snacks—fruit, veggies and dip, crackers, juice, etc.

· We are gathering offerings to go to Samaritan House in San Mateo.  Please also bring non-perishable packaged food items (soup, rice, noodles, sauce).  Bring them to classroom!
Have a great week!
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